School & Community Relations Committee

June 9, 2022
Attendance:
Tracy Baron BOE Member
Penny Sullivan-Nunes BOE Member
Liz Hausman Public Information Officer
Kevin Ridley TV Director/Videographer
Diane Newell Chief Information Officer
Lisa Brady Superintendent

The Committee the Family Engagement Questionnaire which is open until Sunday, June 12th.
There are 391 responses to the questionnaire and the Committee will be looking at the
feedback in an effort to better understand family communication preferences.

The Committee discussed the DEI student voice video which is coming along really well thanks
to Kevin, Liz, and senior Sofia Zamora. Kevin is aiming for a rough cut to be available for the
committee to review by June 17th. It is a very busy time of year for Kevin. The Committee also
discussed a communication strategy for the release of the video.

The Committee thanked Diane for all of her years of work on the Committee and for all of her
assistance with District communications, particularly the website and during the many months of
the school Reopening Committee. Diane will be greatly missed.



